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SAZINE OF 500D WRITIHG

February 25, 2003

Ms. Miller:

Thank you for accepting this request for zecords under the Freedom of Information laws,,

Twould like 1o receive copies of all paper records thar contain the qualifications forallof*
- MSHA District: 11 safety inspectors, in particular thiose inspectors who visited the Jim

Walter Resources Number 5 mine between January 1, 2001 and January 1, 2002. ’

If you anticipate any difficulries or problems in fulfilling this vequest, please.donot hes-.
itare to contact me so | can altep the request ro your convenjence. I appreciate your copp-
eration. Thank you. ’

Sincerely,

Gl N, -

Paul Reyes

Associare Ediror

The Oxford American

303 President Clinton Avenue
Lirtle Rock, Arkansas 72201
(501) 907-6418 (voize)

(501) 907-6419 (fax)




